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HOME LEARNING 

Nursery Children: Can you play a game of 
eye spy this week. Take turns with one 
another to pick an item you can see 
around you. 

Say 'I spy with my little eye something 
beginning with…' saying the sound that the 
object's name begins with, not the letter's 
name. So for example, 'I spy with my little 
eye, something beginning with sss' (S). 

By using the sound as opposed to the 
name, you're helping your little one to 
spot the word sound, which is helpful 
when it comes to learning to read. 

Reception children: please continue to 
watch your sound videos read/ your 
words/books as much as you can with 
your grownups at home.  

We recommend at least three times in 
the week to help develop fluency.  

 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
A huge well done to all the children for a fabulous sports day. All children 
participated well, and the behaviour was impeccable as always. A huge 
thanks to Mr Berry and Saints Southwest for organising and to the PTA for 
the refreshments. 
 
We welcomed our new Reception Class for September with a Teddy Bear’s 
tea party, our nursery families welcomed children from other nurseries and 
found out about the year ahead.  
 
Our current Reception children spent the time upstairs in the Year 1 
classroom with Mrs Attwood. Our current Year 1 children welcomed them 
and ensured they had lots to play with and were happy and settled – what a 
fabulous school family we have! 
 
Our Read, Write, Inc assessments this week have shown us the incredible 
progress that the children have made since starting in Reception – we are 
super proud of every child! 
 
The children that will be leaving Nursery to go into Reception have had their 
end of Nursery reports sent through – do check your emails for them.  
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
Mrs Edwards and Miss Grant 

   

Our Vision & Values 
It was wonderful to share our 
Sports Day with our children, 

staff and families.  
  

Live in harmony with one another 
Romans 12:16  

 

Star of the  

 

Week 
 

This week we celebrate 

 Charlie 
We are all so proud of our friend 

Charlie for coming into school with 
a smile and working so hard in 

RWI.  

 

  
Target attendance 98% 

 

This week’s attendance is  100% 
 

Amazing! Thank you to all our parents 
for supporting us! 

 

 


